Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 116 Alan Whelan

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:33

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

I'm writing to express my dismay at Dublin port's attempt to dump 9.7 millions tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin

Bay.

| live in Raheny and am really disgusted that they are attempting to do this. It's a terrible idea. It'd be absolute

madness to let this go ahead.
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